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Dear Friends of Ganado Baptist Bible College,                                                                                 January 2024 

 

Preparation is being made for a lot of changes and a new semester at Ganado Baptist Bible College. It looks 

like our enrollment for the Spring 2024 semester will be at 25, which is our highest enrollment ever. 

 

The classes being taught this semester are Prayer, Daniel and Revelation, Ministry Media, Baptist History, 

Missions and Church Planting, and Private Piano. All the classes have a good number of students. Seven of the 

students are taking a full load. 

 

Several of our students were able to preach at the Watchnight Service which was hosted by Ganado Baptist 

Church. Several future students also preached. It was a great time of encouragement to see that God has not 

stopped calling men into His service! Bro. Joel will be taking some of our students to the Maricopa Reserva-

tion for evangelism very soon. Pray for God’s blessings and His hand on this opportunity. 

 

Changes are happening at GBBC. Bro. Joel and family are moving from Nazlini to Pinon in order to be closer 

to the work at Strong Hold Baptist Church. This is a wise move and has necessitated Mrs. Fabi turning over all 

of the paperwork and record keeping for the College. Janeen Towne, one of our graduates and the church sec-

retary at Ganado Baptist, has agreed to take on the responsibilities. Pray for a smooth transition in this area. 

 

We are also looking at some of our former students teaching some of the classes. This will enable us to be far 

more flexible in the schedule and expand the number of instructors. Dorms are a real need and planning con-

tinues to make that a reality in the Lord’s time. We appreciate your prayers for us to have wisdom as to the 

timing and implementation of these things. 

 

We are looking at graduating possibly four students in May of 2025. We look to add new students each year 

for the foreseeable future. Thank you for your investment in the training of Native leaders! 

 

In Christ, 

Pastor Mark Haynes and Pastor Joel Haynes 

Administrators 

Ganado Baptist Bible College 


